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First of all, I like to express my deepest gratitude to 3rd ASGO Workshop committee that has invited me 
in this event. This workshop very useful for me and give me new insight and information in the field of 
gynecologic oncology. 

This is my first experience to Seoul. I came to Seoul on August 21st 2014, thank you Eunji An for your co-
operation and information regarding the technical departure (bus and subway) from Incheon Airport to 
Hotel Pharos in Sincheon. Sincheon is very attractive area. I explored the Sincheon and then went to 
Dongdaemun by subway, despite a rainy day from afternoon to evening. The next day, I moved to Seoul 
Olympic Parktel at Monchontoseong. I havea roommate; his name is Fu Jin Liu (China). We discussed 
conditions in each country and especially management in Gynecologic Oncology. 

Date 23rd-24th August 2014, the day of workshops, events are divided in seven sessions. Thanks for all 
the lecturer who have shared the knowledge in this workshop. Translational research is a new science 
that is very interesting. ASGO Committee has prepared the workshop very well planned and organized. 

Date25th August 2014, I should go back to Indonesia. Thank you ASGO committee for the invitation in the 
workshop, I will share the information and knowledge that I received in workshop to my colleagues in 
indonesia. 

 


